
All Guild meetings are held at the Bob 
Duncan Center, 2800 S. Center St., Arlington, 
TX 76014.  
Meetings begin at 6:30pm with check-in and 
networking time. The guild business meeting 
begins at 7:00, with the speaker following. 
 

Meetings are free for members of the Guild; 
there is a $5 charge for visitors. 
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The Quilting Bee 

Welcome Susan Corbett!  
Our  February Speaker and Workshop Presenter!  

 
Susan Corbett is one of our favorite custom machine quilters. Why 
custom? Beauty and craftsmanship. She love the way excellent 
machine quilting can take your breath away. Edge-to-edge quilting 
doesn't do that. Quilting is supposed to enhance a quilt, not just 
hold it together. She sees machine quilting as an art form. Susan’s 
discovery of quilt making in 1995 coincided with the publication of 
the fourth edition of Harriett Hargrave's Heirloom Machine Quilting 
book, with which she became obsessed. When she saw her first longer, 
she fell in love! She trained with Linda Taylor and Hari Walner and set 
out to quilt full time. One of Susan’s strengths is a knack for coming up 
with a design scheme. Although she does not have an “art” degree, her 
quilts have won 8 best-of-show wards at various North Texas Quilt 
shows.  She is also a supporter of local guild groups and loves talking 
quilting! Susan’s motto is Eat, Sleep, Quilt.  
Join us on February 12 for her lecture “How to Quilt It” and her 
workshop on Wednesday, February 13 “Basic 
Backgrounds”. 

Visiting us in March! 

Martha Wolf is a local quilter who 

resides in McKinney, Texas. She is 

the author of Pinwheel 

Productions, an online quilting 

blog and an avid quilter--Martha 

has been quilting for over 25 

years. During the March meeting, 

she will be speaking on “Done is Better than Perfect:  A 

light hearted look at the UFO’s that we all have and 

some creative ways to get those out of the closet and 

on their way to completion.”  http://



Extra...extra...read all about it! Newsy Suzy is on 
the Sunshine and Shadow job! Please text or 
email Susan FitzGerald with any good, bad, 
happy or sad happenings! 
 

Sunshine and Shadow as of 1-21-19 
 What a way to start the new year! Dorothy 

Koeritz's lost her balance, hit her head and went 
to the hospital. She had a few stitches and 

stayed in the hospital for 3 days. She is home 
and doing better now. 

 Claudia Klipp's mother, Irene Dorothy 
Schmidt, age 98, passed away on December 
26th in Michigan. Our Deepest Sympathies to 

you and your family. 
 Elizabeth Cooper's niece passed away in 
January. Our Deepest Sympathies to your 

family. 
 Carole Armstrong went into Arlington 

Memorial Caritas Care ICU on Monday January 
21st with heart issues. May good health envelop 

you, spurring a quick recovery. 

 MQP  Military Quilt Project 
 

2019 Judged Quilt Challenge     
   Ribbons will be awarded! 

Divisions:  
 Quilts of Valor, see website for requirements. 

www.QOVF.org 
 Other Quilts  ~ Group Quilts 
Size Requirements:  55 x 65 to 72 x 90,  

ideal size 55 x 65   
Quilts Due at September meeting 

Judging by members at October meeting 
Goal is minimum 22 quilts in recognition of the 22 
Veterans who lose their battle to suicide each day. 
 

February MQP Shop my Stash 
Purchase a shopping bag for $5.00 
Shop from fabrics donated to Military Quilt Project 
Take what you need and return remnants with 
quilt. Receive a $5.00 quilt shop gift card when 
quilt is turned in.  
Non-judged quilts may still be turned in at any 
meeting. There are still a few quilts to quilt from 
last year.  
Cindy Bergman 

Star Light, Star Bright,  
Stars Upon My Bed Tonight 

   …A Survey of Star Quilts of the 
Past 

 

Date:      February 16, 2019 
Time:     10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Cost:      $40.00 per person  (includes lunch) 
Location:   Historic Casino Hall       
                    254 N. Jefferson, La Grange, Texas 
  Join the Lone Star Quilt Study Group as 
Carolyn Miller shares Star Quilts from her vast 
collection of antique quilts and discusses the 
variety of ways that stars have been portrayed 
in quilts. Afterwards attendees can compare 
what she has shown with the Astronomical 
Quilts on Exhibit at Winedale.  

CALLING ALL MEMBERS 
TO HONOR YOUR LOVED 
ONES! 

 

In support of our military 
quilt challenge , you are asked to honor your 
loved ones who have served in the Armed Forces 
or are first responders.  We will be creating a 
“Board of Honor” to be shown at our 
meetings!  Please send to Lezleigh Kleibrink at 
lezleigh_k@yahoo.com your loved one’s name, 
who they serve/d with, and their occupation, as 
well as a picture.  Feel free to give any 
information about them you would like to share 
with our membership, as we want to honor their 
service!  If you would be willing to share about 
them at a meeting, please let Lezleigh know as 
we want to honor their service and remember 
why our military quilts are so important!  Any 
questions, email Lezleigh.  



 Our 2019 Donation Quilt 
“Bunnies In the Garden” 

Size 92” X 79”  

Made by members of Friendship Stitchers 

Quilted by Sabina Thompson 

Designed by Nancy Spell  

around two blocks by Edyta Sitar 

Be sure to get your raffle tickets NOW!  

Membership Notes – February 2019 

DUES: This is a quick reminder that annual membership 

dues are due in January. If you haven’t already paid, 

please take a few minutes to complete the online 

registration form and take your payment to the 

membership table at our next meeting. You may pay with 

cash, check, or credit card.  Extra forms will be available 

at the meeting. If you are doing a paper copy and all of 

your information is the same, you can write “SAME” on 

the form. We would like to wrap this up at the February 

meeting so we can have the new QGOA directory printed 

& available at the March meeting.  

RAFFLE TICKETS: You can purchase raffle tickets for 

our beautiful donation quilt along with your membership 

dues. They are $20 for a packet of 24 tickets.  

PICTURES: We would like to include a picture of our 
members in the directory. It helps many of us put names 
with faces when we can’t always remember names. You 
can email your picture to Phyllis Borton at 
bortonpb@reagan.com, give me a copy of a picture, or I 
can take a picture at the meeting. 
2018 QGOA DIRECTORIES: We have a limited 

number of QGOA 2018 directories that you can purchase 

for $3.00 at the Membership table.  

Thank You! Phyllis Borton, Membership Chair 

Block Party 
President's Block 
“Please Won't You Be My Neighbor”   
Tammy has asked us to help build her 
neighborhood with all of her quilty friends. Make 
any type of block, pieced, applique, embroidered, 
whatever combination that makes the block 
yours. Blocks should be 9.5 to finish at 9 inches and 
include off white background. 
UFO Challenge 
Sign ups are still being taken. Fill out the form and 
give it to Kara Overman. Then just bring in the 
finished object to the next guild meeting and pick 
out a fat quarter as a reward for finishing. 
Exchanges 
February Heart Mug rugs are to be turned in at the 
beginning of guild meeting and pick up a token to 
exchange for a different mug rug at the break. 
Kara Overman 

mailto:bortonpb@reagan.com


A presentation was made by Veronica Mowery and 

Cynthia Berend to SafeHaven Community 

Coordinator, Courtney Scull, of a check for $1,096, 

which represented 25% of the proceeds from our 

2018 donation quilt ticket sales. Courtney accepted 

the donation and thanked the members for their 

continuing support, both financial and the many item 

contributions for the clients of SafeHaven.  

VOLUNTEER HOURS 
Guild members who reported Volunteer 
Hours at the 2019 January General Meeting 
for a total of 458 hours to start off the new 
year: 
Sharon Ligon, Kara Overman, Kay Olson, 
Jane Owens, Nancy Spell, Elizabeth Cooper, 
Joyce Clark, Cindy Bergman, Pat Hall, Lisa 
Bradshaw, Gayle Krengel, Debbie Hood, 
Debbie Boice, Christine Weiss. 
Thank you, ladies, for your devotion. Mem-
bers, be sure to keep track of your time 
contributions for all your activities such as:  
Military Quilts, Linus projects, Ronald 
McDonald quilts, SafeHaven, and miniature 
auction quilts. 
Remember to count other hours spent on 
activities such as teaching friends or neigh-
bors to sew/quilt (without monetary comp), 
making quilts for disaster victims or creating 
donation quilts for charities. 
Know that what you do for others is greatly 
appreciated and we want to celebrate our 
efforts together. 

December Safehaven Report 
Thank you for your generosity!! I took 54 stuffed animals, 41 
books and 5 balls to Safehaven. I also delivered toiletries, toys, 
scarves. Rose Kauhane donated 41 of the cutest knitted hats 
I’ve ever seen.  I know the clients of Safehaven loved them.  
Thank you Rose! 
Our total for 2018 was 3,754 donated items.  We collected 
$96.36.  I think that is wonderful! 
Thank you all so very much.  My sweet family was especially 
helpful in sorting and loading and counting.  I look forward to 
an even better 2019! 
 

February 2019 Safehaven Report 
Thank you for your donations during January! I delivered 15 
scarves, 50 gloves, 18 hats and 14 pairs of pajama pants.  
There were several other items also. 
During the February meeting we are collecting NEW pillows, 
dish and hand soap and kitchen utensils. These items will be 
used in the transitional apartments for the displaced clients 
of Safehaven.  
Thank you for your continued generosity! 
Cynthia Berend 
 
 
 
 

Quilters’ Guild of Arlington 
Spring Day Retreat:  

February 27, 28, & March 1, 2019 
  

For:  QGOA Members; spaces are 
LIMITED 
When: Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday, 
Feb. 27-28 & Mar. 1 
         Wed. & Thurs. 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM,  
         Fri. 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
 

Where:  Eunice Activity Center, 1000 
Eunice Street, Arlington 76010 
Cost: $60 per person. 
Spaces are limited for the retreat, so 
register NOW if interested! 



 
 
 

 
Dear Ones, Great News!!  Project Linus of 
Tarrant County distributed 4,182 quilts, and  
blankets to children in need in 2018! Many 
of these items came from QGOA’s 
generous and talented members. 
  
Thanks to Sandy Hughes, Peggy 
McCormick, Susan FitzGerald, Jolene (kit 
Fairy) Mershon, Nancy (Polka dot 
Princess) Spell, Veronica Mowery, Debra 
Ware , Debbie Hood, Carole Armstrong, 
Gayle Krengel, Sheila Kinsey, Tammy 
Reid, Cindy Bergman, Pat Hall, Pat 
Owens, Gayle Lacerda, Ella Rushing, 
Gloria Speakman, Maria Freitag, Sharon 
Ligon, Kara Overman, Janice and David 
Mowery (Fleece and Flannel Fairies), 
Helga Smith, Janice Farris, Ching Ling 
Herbert, Elizabeth Carr, Rose Redding , 
Robbie Colley, Tory Swartzwelder, 
Charlotte Humphrey, Judy Liston, Patricia 
Eckstrom, Kay Olson, Carol Ramsey, Dale 
and Mike Scott, Karen Small,   Randa D 
illon, Joyce Clark, Pat Cowan, Kayleen 
Farrington, Joan Gregory, Cynthia Berend, 
Pat Shelton, Charlotte Patrick, Vicki 
Howell, Stephanie Banks, Bobby(Judy’s 
Mom), Janice Richardson, Nancy Shortino, 
Darnell Dark (of blessed Memory), Happy 
Johns, Mary Lopes, Jan Taborsky, Rosine 
Barnett, Jay McLaughlin, Linda 
McPherson , Debra Wolf, Peggy Mosher, 
and anonymous. With a giant thank you to 
Maria Freitag for her hard work and 
needed assistance.  If I missed your 
contribution, please accept my apology. 
  
For further info on Project Linus please 
check previous articles.  

NEEDED  
Miniature Quilts for auction at our quilt show!!! 

 
We have two miniature quilt categories for the show. 
The first called the “Pink Challenge” was started 
years ago in memory of a former member (Nancy 
Martinson) who passed away from breast cancer. The 
hope was that all proceeds of these quilts would go to 
Cancer. The size must not exceed 24” on any one 
side, 75% of the quilt must be PINK, blocks cannot be 
larger than 3” finished with a minimum of 9 blocks. 
The Pink Challenge quilts are due at the June guild 
meeting.  
The second miniature quilt challenge can be of any 
color combination. It cannot exceed 24” on any one 
side, must have a minimum of 9 blocks unless it is a 
whole cloth or medallion style quilt and the blocks 
must not exceed 4” finished. These miniatures will be 
due at the July guild meeting. 
Please be sure to go online and fill out the form for 
each miniature for submission to the show. When 
completing the application, you will have a choice of 
whether you want proceeds of the sale to go to 
Cancer Care Services or to QGOA.  
I challenge every member to make at least ONE 
miniature quilt. Please contact me for any assistance 
you may need.  
Linda McPherson  

Cancer Care Services  



Get Involved! 

Join a Stitch Group! 

 
**Sew-N-Sews** 

Meets @ Trinity United Methodist Church 

1200 W Green Oaks Room A208 

1st Monday of the month unless it is a Holiday 

10 am to 3 pm Bring your lunch and $3 per person 

per meeting as a donation to the church 

Contact: Randa Dillon or Carolyn Bowden 

 

**Jane and Friends** 

Meets @ Quilt Among Friends 

2238 Michigan Ave. Suite A  

Bring 2 cans of food for the Food Pantry 

2nd Monday of the Month 10:30 am-3 pm 

Contact:  Sherry Livingston  

 

**Felted Wool Gathering** 

Meets @ Quilt Among Friends  

2238 Michigan Ave. Ste. A  

Bring 2 cans of food for the Food Pantry 

4th Monday of the month 10:30am  

No instructors or specific projects  

Contact: Gayle Lacerda 
 

**Sew Touching-Alzheimer’s Fidget Quilts** 

Contact:  Billie Brecheen 
 

**Etcetera Art Quilt Group** 

Meets @ Sew Fabricated 

1st Thursday of the Month 7 pm to 8:30 pm  

Contact: Denny Cornett 
 

**Friendship Stitchers** 

Meets the 1st & 3rd Thursdays 10:00 am at  

First Christian Church  

Contact: Helga Smith 

 

**The Piecemakers** 

Meets @ Bob Duncan Community Center  

2nd & 4th Thursdays 6 pm to 10 pm  

Contact: Nancy Shortino-817-466-1279 
 

 

 

Celebrating YOU!!  
We will be including (if you told us yours) birthdays in our 
newsletters this year. Don’t worry, they will not have 
specific dates as I would like to keep your personal 
information out in the web to a minimum!  
Just a birth month along with the names for that month 
will be published.  

J anuary  
Lisa Bradshaw 

Patricia Shelton 
Billie Brecheen 
Mona Landers 
Barbara Watkins 
Randa Dillon 
Anne  Jones  
Debbie Myers 
Judy O'Polka 
Patricia Bradford 
Patsy Martin 
Ann Barnes 
Carla Roberson 
Debbie Lohden 
Edith Jenkins 
Barbara Williams 

Welcome to Our New Members! 
 

Rosetta Stevens     Cheryl Hunker  
 

We are so glad to have you two join us at 
one of  our stitch groups, our monthly 
meetings, and some of  our workshops 
too! 

Friends, be sure to say hello to everyone 
you meet. We have several new and 
returning members joining us this year!  

F ebruary  
Robert Montague 

Harriett Wharton 
Machelle Athon 
Phyllis Borton 
Helga Smith 
Ann Siden 
Ruth Ann Uzzle 
Laura Lowe 
Dorothy Koeritz 
Joyce Clark 
Janis Hill 
Claudia Klipp 
Peggy McCormick 
Linda McQuerry 
Marcy Morgan 

QGOA  Newsletter Ad Rates 

SIZE  1MO 3MO 1 YR 

1/8 PAGE $7.50 $22 $85   (Business Card Size) 

1/4 PAGE $15 $40 $150 

1/2 PAGE $30 $75 $270 

1/2 PAGE (BACK) $40 $105 $378 

FULL PAGE $60 $150 $540 

All ads must be print ready and fit the size requirement. Ads must be 
received by the 15th of the month prior to the desired publication month.  
Email preferred. Email ad to: freitagmaria@yahoo.com 

Make payments to: QGOA  

Mail payments to: Maria Freitag, 5506 Ceran Dr., Arlington, TX 76016 



The 2019  
Ronald McDonald 

Challenge is  
UNDERWAY! 

 
 

Thank you for your 
participation in the Ronald 
McDonald quilt challenge! 

Time is flying by quickly. The quilts are due 
at the May guild meeting or before. Each 
quilt submitted must have an entry form 
(included below). The guild members will be 
voting on these at the June potluck meeting. 
  
The guidelines: 
 
Ronald McDonald Challenge Fabric Quilt 

Guidelines 

1. This challenge fabric is donated by Quilt 

Among Friends. Please take opportunities to 

thank them for their sponsorship. 

2. Packet containing the challenge fabric is $5. 

The quilt maker who uses this fabric and turns 

the quilt in at the in May 2019 guild meeting will 

receive a $5 gift card from Quilt Among Friends.  

3. Quilts must use a recognizable amount of the 

challenge fabric in the quilt. 

4. Maker may use any other coordinating 

fabrics. 

5. The quilt must be washable and have no 

buttons or similar items attached that could be 

accidentally swallowed by young children. 

6. Finished quilts must be at least 50 inches on 

each side. 

7. ****Quilts must have an entry form and 

turned in at the May guild meeting. You do not 

need to add a sleeve.  

8. Entries will be displayed at the June guild 

meeting and members will vote on them for 

ribbons. 

 

 

2019 Guild Away Retreat 

We are happy to announce our 
upcoming away retreat for our guild 
members this coming year! 

Please visit our table at the guild 
meeting to sign up for our fun retreat! 

Cactus Rose Hideaway 

Stephenville, TX 

March 31 - April 3, 2019 

20 plus occupancy 

The great price given to us by our guild 
member, Annis Clapp, owner of  Cactus 
Rose Hideaway is $210 for the 3 night, 4 
day retreat! Included in this price is a 
continental breakfast, dinner the first 
night and then full lunch and dinners 
with continental breakfast Monday and 
Tuesday. Check-in is no earlier than 
10:00 am Sunday and a flexible noon 
checkout on Wednesday. Checkout the 
website for more details! 

Ronald McDonald House (non-challenge fabric) 

Quilt 

1. To be donated to Ronald McDonald House: any 

fabric may be used, quilts will be at least 50 in on each 

side, must be washable and have no buttons or similar 

items attached that could be accidentally swallowed by 

young children. These are due in May 2019.  

2. ****Quilts must have an entry form and turned in at 

the May guild meeting. You do not need to add a 

sleeve 

3. Entries will be displayed at the June guild meeting 

and members will vote on them for ribbons. 

Packets are available at the general meetings 

beginning in July. For more information regarding RMH 

Ft Worth: http://www.ftworthrmh.org/index.html.. 

Ronald McDonald House . . . providing a “home-away- 

from-home” for families with seriously ill children who 

travel to Fort Worth for pediatric medical care. 

Randa & Charlotte 

 

http://www.ftworthrmh.org/index.html


Ronald McDonald Challenge Entry Form 

Submit an entry form for each quilt entered. 

Ronald McDonald Challenge quilts at due no later than the May 2019 Guild meeting.  

Each entry must have an entry form attached. 

You may label your quilt if you would like. 

Do not attach hanging sleeve. 

 

Entrant___________________________________________________ 

Entrant email address_______________________________________ 

Entrant Phone_____________________________________________ 

 

Circle one: 

Challenge Fabric Entry           Non-Challenge Fabric Entry 

 

Quilt Name____________________________________________________________ 

Quilt Maker_____________________________Quilter_________________________ 

Quilt Description (some identifying feature or picture)_________________________ 

Quilt Dimensions: width_________________length_______________________ 

Quilters entering a challenge fabric quilt and turned in at the May guild will receive a $5 

gift card from Quilt Among Friends.  

       



Presented by Name of Quilt Quilter Description 

Randa Dillon Pat Speth Pattern  

Texas Two Step  

 This quilt was made with thrift store shirts  

Randa Dillon Butterfly Silhouette  This was the project from our Jane Sassaman workshop 

Lauren Crespo Butterfly Log Cabin Sabina Thompson Christmas gift for my daughter  

Christine Weiss A Victorian Rose  This is the project I started on the first day of the October 2018 

Retreat. I wanted to use up some of my fabrics from the 1990’s.  

Joan Gregory Zipper Quilt Pat Madrid Great use of scraps! I saw it on Pinterest 

Joan Gregory 4th of July Pat Madrid A UFO  from 1989ish found it recently and finished it 

Joan Gregory Many Quilt Pat Madrid Quilt for teenage boys at Christhaven  

January Show and Tell 

Remember it’s time...  

to RENEW your Membership!  

Your membership dues, and our donation 

quilt help to support the wonderful 

speakers and activities that our fabulous 

guild offers to its membership!  

Join! Or Renew! TODAY!  

Membership Dues!  
 

January 1-December 31 
 

Junior Members 12-17 are $15 

Guild Members 18-65 are $30 

Senior Members 65-85 are $25 

Super Senior Members 85+ are FREE 

Visitors are charged a fee of  $5  

per meeting. 

Guild Refreshments  
In case you were wondering about how those 
delicious snacks appear at our guild meetings 
this is how it’s done! Please feel free to 
contribute as you are able.  
Snacks are provided by those whose last 
name begins with the letter for that month.  
 
Jan = C, T  
Feb = H, V  
Mar = M  
Apr = S  
May = Potluck (Board Desserts)  
June = A, D, Z, E  
Jul = G, L, O  
Aug = B  
Sep = F, I, J, K  
Oct = N, P, R  
Nov = U, W, X,Y  
Dec= Potluck (Board Desserts)  
 



Upcoming Activities 
Sign up for your 2019 workshops! Don't wait until the last minute! Check below for the  lectures and workshops 
scheduled for 2019. Remember to check the website for workshop info, supplies and signups.  

March - Martha Wolfe - Done is Better than Perfect! 
April - Sue Nickels - Machine Quilting for Today's Quilts 

April - Sue Nickels - Basic stitch raw edge machine applique workshop 
May - Cynthia England - Creating a pictorial quilt 

May - Cynthia England - Small landscape workshop 
June - Ronald McDonald 

July - Cynthia Regone - Let's Swap 
July - Cynthia Regone - Strip pieced stars workshop 

August - Sheila Parry - Trunk Show 
September - Heather Kojan - Quilt Remix: UFO's, Orphan Blocks and what was I thinking?  

Fresh ideas for stale projects. 
September - Heather Kojan - Log Cabin Improv workshop 

October - Military Quilt Challenge 
November - Sharon & Loren Wilhelm of Quilt Ideas - The Spirit of Christmas 

December - Brown Bag Pot Luck 
Happy Quilting! 

Debbie Hood 

Upcoming 2019 Activities 



NORTH TEXAS QUILT FESTIVAL  
and Original Sewing Expo 

The North Texas Quilt Festival and Original Sewing 
Expo will be held  

August 22- 24, 2019 at the Arlington Convention Center. 
 

This is a united effort of six area guilds (QGOA, Irving, Trinity Valley, 
 Ft. Worth Modern, Ft. Worth, and Bear Creek) and The Original Sewing Expo to provide an 
awesome judged quilt display, education and shopping opportunities for the area. 
WE NEED YOU to make this a great quilt festival.  
 Please submit a quilt or two or three to hang in the festival. QGOA has such talent and we all 

want to see it exhibited.  
 Submit miniatures for the miniature auction. This is one way to benefit QGOA and/or Cancer 

Cares. When you enter these you can chose where the profits from your mini quilt will go 
(QGOA or Cancer Cares). There is no entry fee for a mini that is submitted for auction. Linda 
McPherson will be giving more information. 

 Begin making items for the guild booth to sell. Kathy Hester will be giving more information. 
Online entry dates along with entry guidelines, divisions and categories will be announced soon. 
Much more information will be given as soon as it is available. 
Randa Dillon , Your NTQF committee representative.  

QGOA Guild Booth is calling on every kind of craft talent  -- not just sewing and quilting, but 

anything that is homemade such as knitted and crocheted items, homemade jewelry,  wood 
working, painting, paper crafting, spool and button crafts.  
Items a quilter would use or unique items that a shopper would buy and give to a special someone.  
Some ideas include: scissor fobs, pin cushions, needle catchers, all kinds of different bags, name 
badge holders, items for kids, tooth fairy pillows, bibs, mug rugs, potholders, thread catchers, 
check book covers, eye glass holders, pillow cases, table runners, iron cases, luggage tags, 
slippers, casserole carrying cases, aprons, jewelry, small paintings, wall hangings, greeting 
cards...the list is endless.  
REMEMBER!  QGOA is a Non-Profit 501(c)3 organization. We have donation receipts upon 
request.  
Kathy Hester is the 2019 booth coordinator. Be sure to stop by the “Quilt Show Booth” table at the 
monthly guild meetings for ideas, kits and patterns for suggested items. Kathy will be collecting  
donated items for the 2019 Show through the Aug 13, 2019 guild meeting. 
Popular items are things that will be useful to Quilters. Listed below are some links with patterns 
and ideas of easy things to make.  Feel free to share any patterns / ideas you may have.    
http://www.threadingmyway.com/2014/06/ten-free-zippered-pouch- tutorials.html 
https://www.sewwhatalicia.com/how-to-sew-an-easy-zipper-pouch/ 
https://www.patchworkposse.com/zipper-bag-tutorial-52-ufo-quilt-block-pick-up/ 
https://www.thetartankiwi.com/2012/11/sewing-case-tutorial.html 
https://www.sewwhatalicia.com/how-to-make-a-totebag-in-15-minutes/ 
https://totebagfactory.com/blogs/news 
https://www.patchworkposse.com/zipper-bag-tutorial52-ufo-quilt-block-pick-up/ 
http://www.craftpassion.com/zipper-card-pouch/2/ 
http://www.handmadiya.com/2015/10/linen-zipperbag-tutorial.html 
https://www.peggysew.com/en/nederlands-ritszakje-in5-maten-gratis-patroon/ 
http://www.threadingmyway.com/2014/06/ten-freezippered-pouch-tutorials.html 
http://www.coolcrafts.com/diy-tote-bag-patterns/ 
https://crazylittleprojects.com/easy-tote-bag-tutorial/ 
http://rescuedpawdesigns.com/2015/07/29/market-totebag-crochet-pattern/#.VblNM_lViko 
https://www.theblondielocks.com/diy-tassel-tote/ 
https://placeofmytaste.com/diy-tote-bag-using-fabricnapkins/ 
http://agataria.blogspot.com/2011/03/folded-owl.html 



2019 UFO Challenge  

List the project you will be finishing each month (e.g. quilt top or finished quilt) in both the top and 

the bottom halves of the sheet.  Return the bottom half to Kara Overman. 

Feb  

Mar     

Apr   

May     

Jun      

Jul     

Aug     

Sep     

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Return the bottom half to Kara Overman 

 

Feb     

Mar     

Apr     

May     

Jun     

Jul     

Aug     

Sep     

 

Name    Phone (                )               -     


